
From: Karen Kornher <kkornher@rh2.com> 
Date: February 1, 2016 at 1:40:22 PM PST 
To: "Wendell, Andy" <andy.wendell@chelanpud.org> 
Subject: High Density Loads 

Andy – Is there any other avenue to comment on this subject than to attend this hearing? 
  
I support Steve Wright’s position that we want to preserve our power for the best possible community 
return, and to keep rates low. I do not believe that giving away cheap power to these users is the best 
way to do that.  Quincy has not become a mecca for the firms that have built data centers there, and I 
seriously doubt that Wenatchee will become the entrepreneurial hub as advertised if we allow these 
uses.  At least Quincy ended up with some property tax revenue. I’m thinking we are not even going to 
get that. I vote to adopt the high rate. You may need to grandfather some of these uses that are already 
here in, but close the door quick after that.   
  
Thanks for the opportunity to comment.  
Karen Kornher 
4700 Northridge Drive 
Wenatchee, WA 98801 
509 679 3148   
 

mailto:kkornher@rh2.com
mailto:andy.wendell@chelanpud.org

	From: Karen Kornher <kkornher@rh2.com> Date: February 1, 2016 at 1:40:22 PM PST To: "Wendell, Andy" <andy.wendell@chelanpud.org> Subject: High Density Loads

